DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE

Minutes of the meeting held on 8 September 2022 commencing at 7.00 pm

Present: Cllr. Williamson (Chairman)
Cllr. Pett (Vice-Chair)

Cllrs. Ball, Barnett, Brown, Cheeseman, Perry Cole, P.Darrington,
Edwards-Winser, Hudson, McGarvey, Raikes, Reay, Williams and
Streatfeild

Apologies for absence were received from Cllrs. Hogarth, Layland,
Osborne-Jackson and Purves

Cllrs. Dr. Canet, Hunter and Eyre were also present.

CHAIRMANS ANNOUNCEMENT

The Chairman opened the meeting and welcomed those present.

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace that Her Majesty The Queen
had died the Chairman moved from the chair that the meeting be adjourned until a
later date which would be set by the Chairman, in consultation with the Planning
Officers and that no further business be conducted.

Resolved: that the meeting be adjourned and no further business be
conducted.

As a mark of respect and in honour of the memory of Her Majesty The Queen, the
Committee rose for a two minute’s silence.

THE MEETING WAS CONCLUDED AT 7.09 PM

CHAIRMAN



